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Surrey Fire and Rescue Service (SFRS) is consulting on behalf of the Fire and 

Rescue Authority to understand the views of our communities who live, work, visit 

and travel through Surrey, businesses and local partner organisations; neighbouring 

fire and rescue services; and the workforce of SFRS, on the  proposals for change 

that will impact on our communities outlined in the CRMP consultation document in 

response to the risk profile for Surrey. 

The consultation is seeking feedback on the following issues: 

• Whether the Community Risk Profile (CRP) has sufficiently identified the key fire 

and rescue risks facing Surrey; 

• The proposal to close Banstead Fire Station and to relocate resources to 

Godstone Fire Station; 

• The proposal to review our specialist vehicles and equipment locations to ensure 

they more closely match the fire and rescue risk profile of Surrey;  

• The proposal to review of capability and resources at Camberley to ensure it 

more closely aligns to the current and future risk profile; 

• The proposal to develop a response model which responds to fluctuating risk and 

season demand. 

• The proposal to review the on-call weekend response model across Surrey to 

ensure it more appropriately meets the risk profile of Surrey; 

• The proposal to review existing prevention, protection and response 

arrangements in Haslemere, to ensure it offers a more appropriate allocation of 

fire and rescue resources, ensuring 24/7 fire and rescue cover remains; 

• The proposal to consider working more closely with health partners to allow 

Surrey Fire and Rescue to effectively respond to and support our most vulnerable 

residents. 

This consultation will enable SFRS to consider feedback received and make any 

appropriate amendments to the proposals which will be included within the CRMP. 

This will then go to SFRS’s Fire and Rescue Authority Cabinet Meeting for approval.  

A report documenting the consultation results, will be provided alongside the draft 

CRMP document, which will have been informed throughout this consultation. This 

will be presented to SFRS’s Fire and Rescue Authority at a Cabinet Meeting on 28 

January 2025 for consideration and approval.  

Subject to the approval, the 2025-2030 CRMP will take effect from 1 April 2025. 


